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November 29, 1982 /nm

Family of Paul A. Schilling
2048 Lower St. Denis Road
St. Paul, MN. 55116

Dear Friends:

Apparently I am the latest to learn of your loss. With 33 years of
association with Paul Schilling in our Twin Cities cardiovascular
disease study, I am sure you know that we also feel your loss. His
devotion, his sound judgment, his humor and his remarkable health
despite obvious problems always made our annual visits a pleasure with
him. His giving of himself to this research study is only one of his
many philanthropies we know. It was one that had great meaning to us
and to the field. The study in which he participated for so many years
has led to very exciting and systematic efforts to reduce heart disease
and stroke in the state of Minnesota.

We are grateful to him and to you, and want to express our condolences
and affection to his family.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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